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August 2021  
   
    
It is my pleasure to welcome everyone back for the 2021-22 school year at Wallenpaupack Area High 
School (WAHS). I am honored to be entering my fifth year as assistant principal.  I am very 
excited for students to once again return and fill our hallways and classrooms with energy and excitement 
for learning.   
   
As an educator and instructional leader, I believe in approaching all situations with a student-centered, 
team approach.  Doing what is best for students is critically important and enables them to grow and excel 
in all areas.  I am dedicated to promoting a positive learning environment for all students and to 
collaborate with all stakeholders to ensure an environment that promotes a focus for learning 
for all students.    
   
I recognize that building a strong partnership with families will make a difference in a child’s 
education. Communication between home and school is an essential component for your child’s success. 
As assistant principal, I am always willing and available to discuss with you any ideas, concerns or 
questions that you may have for your child or the school as a whole. Together we can positively impact 
student achievement and prepare children for their future endeavors.    
   
In addition, we, at WAHS, strive to help every student to feel welcome, connected and a part of the school 
community. One way to achieve that is to take advantage of the athletic and scholastic teams, as well as 
clubs and other activities offered before, during and after-school. We strongly encourage all students to get 
involved and try something new!   
   
Best wishes to all for a positive and successful school year!   
   
Sincerely,   
   
   
   
Delia Peppiatt   
Assistant Principal   
   
  
 


